
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
20th June 2024 
 
Appointment of New Chairman and Changes in Executive Committee 
 
The Hong Kong Biomedical Scientists Association (HKBSA) is pleased to announce the 
appointment of Dr. Lin Wing-keung as the new Chairman of the Executive Committee, 
effective from April 23, 2024. 
 
Additionally, we regretfully accept the resignation of Mr. Fung Tin-chu from his positions 
within the Committee, effective April 15, 2024. We extend our gratitude to Mr. Fung for his 
contributions. 
 
Taking on the roles of Administrator and Secretary is Mr. Kong Tsz-to, who will assume these 
responsibilities promptly. 
 
We look forward to Dr. Lin’s leadership and Mr. Kong’s contributions as we continue to 
advance the mission of the HKBSA. 
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